Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Austin, Pete <PAustin@csuchico.edu>
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 11:25 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: lake almanor the next San Bruno

All | can say is PLEASE LEAVE IT ALONE! The lake and all it has to offer is truly a gem for this area. The water activities and
scenic backdrops are breathtaking. I've spent countless years out on the water during the Hex hatch, watching the bugs
rise from the water as the fish chase them all awhile having Lassen in the distance as the setting sun putting the angler
in a truly “nowhere else” environment. The fishing is the main reason for my travels to Almanor and | DON”T want that
to change, | want my grandchildren to experience what I’'m experiencing and the last thing we need is MAN interfering
with something that’s as fragile as this aquatic environment is. You're going to screw up all that’s good about this lake
and for what? Don’t make Lake Almanor the next San Bruno disaster, PG&E still can’t wipe the blood off their hands
from that disaster, don’t add to it.

Pete Austin



